HUNTINGTON BEACH CITY COUNCIL
INTERGOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

THE OCTOBER 23, 2019 INTERGOVERNMENTAL
RELATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING HAS BEEN
CANCELLED.

The NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING IS THURSDAY,
November 20, 2019 at 2:00 PM.

For further information please contact Antonia Graham at (714) 536-5537 or via email at
antonia.graham@surfcity-hb.org.
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